ALARMS SYSTEMS
FROM: Caseville area fire Protection association (C.A.F.P.A.)
TO: All Residential, Non-Residential and Business Owners
We are offically informing all Residents, Non-Residents, and Business

Owners of this area with alarms. It is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to have a

responder(s) with a key or willing to take the responablilty to stay on scene
until the owner arrives to reset the alarm. They must be listed with your
Alarm Company, and lives within 30 minutes of the home and able to
respond during the alarm at any time it goes off. If they have a key they must
be able to open the home and provide the fire personnel the ablitiy to check

out the home if needed and to be able to reset the alarm. If YOU DO NOT

have anyone listed with the alarm company after the first false alarm incident
you will be charged a flat fee of $500.00 for each additional false alarm

incidents after that.
Respectfully Submitted By

C.A.F.PABOARD



